
THE WAY NEWSLETTER I
FRIDAY 5 NOVEMBER

2021

SHREK THE MUSICAL
Rehearsals are underway for our 2022 musical production of 'Shrek The Musical'.   

We would love to have as many students as possible involved from Years 4 to 10. It's not too late
to sign up as a dancer or to be in the chorus, the main cast has been chosen but there are many
minor fairytale characters still to be selected.  
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It is a great opportunity to expand your singing, acting and performing skills.  

For an information booklet and commitment form please email musical@thac.nsw.edu.au or
pickup a hard copy from the Creative Arts Staffroom.

Mr Luke Robinson
Productions & Creative and Performing Arts Coordinator
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